
 

 

 
 
 
19th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Green Emeralds House Team in Reception to Year 6, 
 
 
SPRING TERM - House Points Winners 2024 
 
In recognition of all the children in Green Emeralds House Team from Reception to Year 6 
who were the Spring Term House Points Winners, we would like to invite all the children of 
the Green Team to come to school in non-uniform on Friday 26th April. We would like the 
Green Team to have a special afternoon treat with the choice of a few activities including: 
sports outside, a film opportunity, games and creative arts work, with a drink and popcorn. 
The special activities will commence from 1.45pm. 
 
 
Well done for all your efforts and enjoy the special treat! 
 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Tofallis 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


